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NO on HB 2601.  There is no rational, logical, scientific basis for such things, and this 

will hurt Oregonians.  This will negatively impact the pension fund and will reverse all 

the hard work in recouping the fund over the years.  It will put the savings of hard-

working Oregonians at risk, and it will leave taxpayers on the hook if this activist 

investment strategy is pursued!  Individual Oregonians are already over-taxed. 


